## **Broomlands Primary School**





Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Matthews School Office Tel No: (01573) 227477 Nurasery Tel No: (01573 227452) www.broomlandsps.ik.org www.scotborders.gov.uk Broomlands Primary School Ednam Road Kelso Scottish Borders TD5 7SW

5/12/2019

## Dear Parents/Carers

As we are fast approaching the end of term, we wanted to update you on a few things.

Firstly we want to thank you for your support in the donating of toys for The Sick Children's Hospital in Edinburgh. Staff will be delivering them on Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> December, on behalf of you all and Broomlands Primary School.

The Christmas Performance will be held in the main hall on Tuesday the 17<sup>th</sup> December at 10 am. If you child does not attend on a Tuesday mornings, and if you would like them to take part in our performance, please bring them to Nursery at 9.40 am.

Our Christmas Party is on Wednesday the 18<sup>th</sup> December in the morning, with Primary one. There is a list of food for donating on the wall in the Nursery entrance. Father Christmas will be paying a visit in the afternoon with a gift for the Nursery Children. If your child does not attend on a Wednesday please speak to staff if you would like them to attend.

The Christmas Church Service is on Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December at 10.30am – all parents/carers welcome. Pupils will then join the rest of the school for Christmas Lunch. We will end the year by joining the whole school to sing Christmas Carols.

Lastly I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your support over the past four months. Your children are an absolute delight to have in our wonderful Nursery. The team have worked so very hard over this period to ensure we meet the needs of every single child. I hope you safe and relaxing festive period.

Yours faithfully

Agnes Anderson

Mrs Anderson Senior Early Years Officer Broomlands Nursery